e

small Airplane Directorate
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Federal.Avidtfmn 1801 Alrport Ruwad, Room 100
Administration Mid-Continent Alrport

Wichita, Kansas 67209

O0CT 2 0 1992

Mr. David A. McFarlane
President, McFarlane Aviatilon Inc.
R.R.,3 Vinland valley Aerodrome
Baldwin City, K8 66006

Dear Mr. McFarlane:

This refers to your October 8, 1992, letter and data submittal
concerning the installation requirements applicable to the SAFE
HEET aircraft engine preheater manufactured by your facility.

We concur with vour assessment that the installation of the
SAFE HEET preheater should be considered a minor alteration to
the aircraft and only an engine log back entry is required. We

are enclosing the data submitted with your letter.
Sincerely,

. M2

¢ Lawrence A. Herron
Manager, Wichita Alrcraft Certification Office
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